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“King Andrew shouldn’t be out creating new bureaucracies on his own. 
If the people’s elected representatives say they don’t want to create a 
new government bureaucracy, then the government doesn’t have the 
power to create a new government bureaucracy.” — Michael 
Cannon, the Cato Institute’s director of health-policy studies, on Gov. 
Cuomo’s executive order creating a state health-insurance exchange 
 


